NORWALK KARTING ASSOCIATION
CELEBRATING 50 YEARS

“LOOKING FOR YOUR SUPPORT”

We are a non-profit Go Kart racing club 50 years young. We are trying to set the
club up for another 50 years of success. We put a big emphasis on sportsmanship
and family — due to covid we have seen a decline in racers. Our goal is to build it
to its former glory.

Donations can be items to be raffled off at our banquet March 20 2022, (Gift
Cards, gift baskets, gift certificates — store or service etc.}. Any profit made from
items raffled off will be used for equipment maintenance, upgrades and
marketing.

Thank you in advance,
Norwalk Karting Association



